ADF&G seeks public comment
on marine mammal control

JUNEALI — The Alaska Depart-
ment of Fish and Game s seeking
public comments on the advisability of
the state re-acquiring from the federal
government management responsibili-
ty for three species of marine mam-
mals, aceording o ADF&G officials,

The siate is considening re-applying
foor management authority for polar
bear, walrus and sea otier under the
terms of the Marine Mammuis Protec
. Act,

The state will apply for return ol
inagement authorty i the public's
nm{nr concerns can b wddressid
nder o stale muanagement progroam, 1
there s ndequate public support and
i the necessary funding can he obtuin
eil. The department expeuts toomake
a ecommendation o Gov o Sieve
Cowper by the end of Novembset

I 1984 woud L9R5, the department
collevted extensive pubhie estinony
ihroughout thi state aml recomimend
edd that Alaska request manggement
authority Tor 10 species ol manne
mammals.  The application was
withheld because of declimmg staie

revenues and other factors

The department has now nnrrowed
the field (o three species based upon
existing conservidion issues which can
best be addressed by sle moanoge:
ment, current staties of populations, the
probable effectiveness of state
management, public support and fun-
ding availabailivy .

A stale program con more effec-
uvely provide for conservation and
management 1o these important manne
mammal resources,’” said  marine
mummal coordimptor Lloyd Lowry,
"It's an opportunity (o balance ma
tonal and miernational concems with
those of Alnskans who are intimately
mvolved with these species.

I ordlier 10 mmmagee the three spedics,
ADF&G would have to submit o e
duiest fo the return of manageement e
111;: LS Fishoand Wildlite Servier
he Adiskio Bawrd o Caomoe alsorswoonild
Wi to deteérmime the “aplumin sus
tairabbe popudaton ™ levels ol the three
species,  sel amasimuin allowahbie
harvest levels and  ooplemcenr ap
propriate stste repubations



